Hunters Glen May News
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HUNTERS GLEN ELEMENTARY

Dear Hunters Glen Families,

May has arrived and we are down to one month of school left for this school year - it has flown
by! We understand that April was a lot of testing for our students, especially for our 3rd, 4th,
and 5th graders. As of tomorrow, all MAP and CMAS testing are completed for all students. We
are proud of how hard our students worked!

May Special Events
We have lots of fun events planned for our students this month! Please see below for dates and
times.

e PTO Science Assembly - PTO is bringing a Science Assembly for our students
tomorrow, May 2nd to celebrate the end of testing and because students voted to have
more assemblies this year.

e Mayor’s Mile/Lions Club Relay - Mr. G has been in contact with families whose
students are running these races. This event is this Sunday, May 4th at Five Star
Stadium. More info on the website:
https://sites.google.com/adams12.org/lionsclubrelays/home

e PTO Carnival - Our PTO end of year carnival is scheduled for Friday, May 16th from 6-8
PM in our back parking lot. Please be on the lookout for more info, including information
on how to purchase wristbands ahead of the event.

e Field Day - Mr. G has been working hard on updating Field Day this year for all students.
Field Day is scheduled for Friday, May 23rd. More info will be coming soon!

e Kindergarten Celebration & 5th Grade Continuation - We will be celebrating our
Kindergarten students for completing their first year at Hunters Glen and will be sending
off our 5th graders to middle school on the last day of school, Thursday, May 29th. Our
kindergarten celebration is scheduled for 11:15 and 5th Grade Continuation is at 12:00.
Additional details will be shared with those grades.

Animals on District and School Grounds

A reminder that while many of us have our own dogs and other animals at home, it is Adams 12
District Policy that no dogs or other animals are allowed on school property, especially during
arrival and dismissal time. Thank you for your understanding.
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Link to Hunters Glen Calendar: This link takes you to the HGE Calendar on our school website.
It lists all of our events and clubs for the month.

Link to HGE Co-Curricular List - To help families and students decide what clubs to participate
in, we have listed all student clubs and the dates we anticipate offering them. Please note that
this list will update as more clubs are approved. Please click on the heading of this section
above to access the list.

Link to PTO Website

The next and last PTO meeting of the year is Wednesday, May 14th. This is a great meeting to
attend and get involved in. There WILL be open PTO Board Member Positions for next year.
Come to learn about them and vote for who you think will help our PTO!

As a reminder, there are several ways that you can help our PTO earn money that are at no cost
to you. American Furniture Warehouse purchases, signing up for King Soopers rewards, and
more! Please visit our PTO website (link is above) to see how!



